
 

Before the age of the internet, facebook, 
twitter, instant access to information and 
mobile phones, even before books were 
widely available, there were storytellers. 
 
People who passed information and 
stories, warnings and bewares to all who 
would take the time to listen. 
  
As the nights draw in and darkness 
claims a little more of our time,  
Core Theatre would like to invite  
you to an evening of spooky, 
 ghostly stories on the night  
before Halloween. It is FREE to 
attend so why not bring a friend  
or two and enjoy an evening of thrills 
and maybe a few chills. 
 
Sunday 30th October 2011 
Upstairs at Malloys, Bath 
8.00pm 
FREE – just turn up! 

Sunday 30th October 2011 
A night of ghost stories  
and strange tales 


